
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Circular to the financial services industry on the 

Alternative Investment Fund Managers 

Directive (AIFMD) 

 

ESMA publishes Questions and Answers on application of the AIFMD 

 

On 17 February 2014, ESMA published Questions and Answers (Q&As) on the 

AIFMD (ESMA/ 2014/ 163). The Q&As provide answers to questions posed 

by the general public and competent authorities in relation to the practical 

application of the AIFMD. The document shall continually be edited and 

updated as new questions arise. 

 

The Q&As can be accessed through the following link: 

http://www.esma.europa.eu/system/files/2014-

163_qa_on_aifmd_february_for_publication.pdf 

 

Contacts 

 

Any queries on AIFMD should be addressed to Dr. Isabelle Agius, Regulatory 

Development Unit by email at iagius@mfsa.com.mt or to Mr. Jonathan 

Sammut, Securities and Markets Supervision Unit at jsammut@mfsa.com.mt. 
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